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A MESSAGE OF LOVE, PEACE, AND GRATITUDE

Dear Esteemed Christian Educators &
The Entire Christian Community,

As the joyous occasion of Christmas draws near, | extend my heartfelt greetings to
you and your loved ones. This season of love and hope offers us an opportunity to
reflect on the profound contributions you have made to the growth and progress of
our nation.

Your unwavering dedication to the field of education is nothing short of remarkable.
By shaping young minds with compassion, wisdom, and inclusivity, you have played
an instrumental role in building a brighter future for generations to come. Your
commitment to excellence and your embodiment of the spirit of service are a source
of inspiration for all.

Sindh, a land celebrated for its rich cultural diversity and harmony, is further
enriched by your presence. Your efforts in promoting mutual understanding,
tolerance, and unity among people of all faiths stand as a testament to the true
message of Christmas—love, peace, and goodwill toward all.

As you commemorate the birth of Jesus Christ, may His teachings of love,
forgiveness, and compassion continue to illuminate your path and guide your noble
work. May this sacred day bring you joy, warmth, and cherished moments with
those you hold dear.

I offer my deepest gratitude for your tireless dedication to nurturing and
empowering our future leaders. Your contributions to education and society are
invaluable, and I salute your unwavering passion and perseverance.

Wishing you and your families a Happy Christmas and a New Year filled with
happiness, harmony, and countless blessings.

Warm regards,
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